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 Petrobras on Shareholders Meeting 

—  

Rio de Janeiro, April 29, 2021 - Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras informs that it has received from 

shareholders holding more than 1% of the company's capital stock, a request to call an Extraordinary 

General Meeting (EGM) to reconstitute the Board of Directors, in view of the resignation of Mr. 

Marcelo Gasparino da Silva announced on 04/16/2021, as communicated to the market on that date. 

Petrobras is evaluating the request and will keep the market informed about its developments.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


